
CHP  offers  free  car  seat
inspections
The California Highway Patrol office in Meyers will be hosting
a child passenger safety seat clinic on Aug. 19 from 8am-noon.

There will be a second clinic on Aug. 29 from 2-6pm.

Trained professionals will inspect the seats for free. There
will also be free car seats for those who qualify.

The office is at 2063 Hopi Ave.
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